
ClassLink is a single sign-on platform that will allow students to use one username and password to access 
online resources already being used in the classroom. 

 Here is how to get started at home: 

1. Go to this website: https://launchpad.classlink.com/warriorrun or click on ClassLink from the 
Students drop down list on the District website.

2. Students will select “Sign in with Google” and enter their Google Email account credentials, including 
the @wrsd.org portion.  This is the same username and password that students use to log into a 
Chromebook.

3. Click on the “Sign In” button.  If your browser brings up pop-ups asking to save passwords, 
always click on “Never”.

4. Students should now see all of the applications assigned to their grade level and/or school. 

5. Some single sign-on applications require the use of a browser extension/add-on.  If you are prompted
to add this extension, the following links will guide you through the process of installing the extension/add-on
for your preferred browser:

a. Chrome Extension Installation Guide

b. Firefox Extension Installation Guide

c. Internet Explorer Installation Guide

d. Safari Extension Installation Guide

6. Many applications have the student’s username and password already loaded into ClassLink.  If the
application does not have a preloaded username and password, the student, after clicking on the application,
will get a screen asking for the username and password.  Once the student inputs the username and password
for the application, the credentials will be stored in their password locker and will not need to be entered
again.  NOTE:  If students saved the wrong login information when prompted, they will need to edit the
username and password in their ClassLink password locker.  See this document for more information about
the password locker.
ClassLink is a safe, secure way for students to connect with applications and resources. The website does not
collect or share any personal student information, which is important to us. Best of all, it is very easy to use and
is a great resource for students and families.
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